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Mr. Preston Lewis .
Florida Department of Environmental
Regulation
Twin Towers Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

RE: ACS53-222859 (PSD-FL-199), AFI Air Classifier
Dear Mr. Lewis:

IMC Fertilizer, Inc. - New Wales Operations is hereby requesting that the expiration date
for this permit be extended for an additional two years. This request is based on a
current restriction on capital monies for new construction projects. This situation has
occurred because of a market downturn in the price of phosphate-based products. Based
on the expectation that the market will recover, IMCF-NWO expects to undertake this
project prior to the expiration of the requested extension period of time.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. If there is additional information required,
please contact me or Dave Turley.

Sincerely,

é‘. M. Baretincic -

Director
Environmental Services
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CC: J. A. Brafford
C. D. Turley
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